
School 

Welcome Back! 

 
Elections 

Our elections were held at our first general    

meeting on September 11, 2012.  Our new 

executive includes:  

PRESEIDENT: Kim Mah 

VICE-PRESIDENT:  Merle Campbell 

TREASURER:  Greg Scott 

SECRETARY:  Renee Squires 

POPCORN:  Norma MacGregor & Heather Dunn 

BREAKFAST:  Kevin Dunn 

MEMBERSHIP:  Kara Clark   

FUNDRAISING:   

Breakfast Program 
 
Our Breakfast program is off to a great start this 
year due to the huge success of our food drive!!  
Thank you all for your generosity!  Every 
morning children can enjoy whole wheat toast 
with jam, Cheez Whiz, or margarine and milk or 
apple juice.  Our breakfast program is self-
funded and is open to ALL Gretna Green 
students.  Donations for this program are 
welcomed throughout the year.    
                              

Happy Halloween Everyone! 

We would like to welcome all our new and returning families and staff for our 

2012-2013 school year! 
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Home & School Meetings 

POPCORN 
Our popcorn program is well underway thanks 

to Norma & Heather.  Every Wednesday we 

make and sell popcorn to the students and 

staff for 50 cents a bag.  All money raised is 

used to fund our activities throughout the 

year.  If you would like to help out any time 

with popcorn, drop in Wednesday morning or 

give the school a call. 

                                      

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 
  

 

HO M E  A ND  S C H O O L  

A S S O C I A T I O N  

The Home and School Association meet 

once a month for approx. 1 hour.  We 

encourage any former or new member to 

attend the meeting.  We currently have 

openings on our executive if you are 

interested in joining us.  This gives you a 

voice in the variety of initiatives the Home 

and School Association undertake each 

year!  It is a wonderful way to take an 

active role in enhancing the daily life of your 

child!         NEXT MEETING: 

Monday Nov. 19, 2012 @ 6:30PM 

 

Membership 
It is time once again to begin our membership 

drive.  Everyone is welcome to become a member 

of our Home & School Association (teachers, 

parents, grandparents).  Membership Fees are 

$5.00 for single or $9.00 for family.  Attached to 

this newsletter is an envelope.  You can send in 

your membership fee with our child.  We will be 

having a WALL OF FAME for our members.  The 

class with the highest percentage of memberships 

will receive free bag of popcorn.  We would like to 

have our membership completed by November 

15, 2012.   

  


